COry.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

1lth Januwary 1937.

Dear Sir,
With reference to my letter of the 31st ultimo
forwarding a copy of Dhusseldorf Reoport No.156 relating to

Humboldt Deutz Fngine No. 596576 /78, I think it well to

acquaint you T have now been informed by the Dusseldorf
Surveyors that this engine is intended for the "LEGASPE",
end not the m.s. "FULTON" es stated in their report.

1 am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

C.B. Nelson, ksg.,

HMANILA.
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